
We are excited to launch our new B2B portal.  The Portal is open and ready to use.  We will 
be closing our current B2B site at the end of Wednesday September 24, 2025.  I am 
enclosing some basic instructions as to how to place orders on the new portal with this 
email.   

The portal can be accessed at  

https://store.maurey.biz/ecommerce/customerloginform.aspx 

You will use your email address for your existing account as your login.  The information has 
been imported from your previous account.  You will need to select the “forgot password” 
option and reset your password.   

 

A code and link will be sent to you via email.  Please check your junk mail or spam email 
folder if you do not see one in a few minutes.  We have had reports of systems identifying 
the email from the biz site as spam.  A verification code will be in that email.  

 

 

Click on the “Password Retrieval Request Page” and enter the verification code and new 
password. 

Thank you for your business. 


